
 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Malcolm X Park project!    
 

 
 

 

I apologize for the lack of communication; it has not been because of lack of work happening 
on the project.  A few updates for you are below. Thank you for your patience.  

● First, the park design is the same as was presented to the community in the update of 
June of 2021.  

● Several of the items included in the project have quite a lot of coordination including 
lighting and security cameras.  Due to the extended coordination, the project 
documentation has taken longer than expected.    

● The final construction documents are being completed now and the plan is to bid the 
project this spring with a late summer construction start date.  

 

Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to 
Lauren Bryant, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation (Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov). 
 

https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
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